THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
March 1, 2007
SUBJECT:
APPROVE A BG1 FOR THE NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL.
ISSUE


The Hardin County Board needs to approve a BG1 for the new middle school near HWY 313.

FACTS

The draft Facility Plan to be approved by the Ky. State Board of Education in April, 2007 has listed that a new middle school should be built to replace Radcliff Middle School and relieve the overcrowding on middle school students at the northern end of the county.   Money generated from the Growth Nickel Tax Levy will allow the district to have sufficient bonding capability for construction of the this new middle school in addition to the new elementary school on Ring Road.  

The Board has already determined the site and purchased the land of approximately 35 acres.  The Kentucky Department of Education has approved this purchase and site location.   It is time for the board to approve a BG1 for this project. (See Attached) The BG1 will need to be submitted to the Division of Facilities for approval prior to the Owner/ Architect Agreement being signed.

RECOMMENDATION
Recommend that the Hardin County Board approve a BG1 for the new middle school near HWY 313

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached BG1 for the new middle school near HWY 313.

